The Executive Officer, Joint and New Business Development will play an important role at this agency in balancing transit uses, community interests and financial returns.  Greater emphasis has been placed to enhance the land use and economic development goals of surrounding communities and regional development plans.  This position will provide a dedicated person to solidify and lead Metro’s joint development and new business opportunities program.  This position will also be responsible for managing the Real Estate Department.  A description of the new classification is attached.

If approved by the Board, this position will replace the budgeted Deputy Executive Officer position, with no increase to the total number of budgeted position.  The vacancy savings over the first six months will offset the higher salary for the remainder of the fiscal year. 

